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PBL “Reach for the Stars” Badges and 
Awards 
Congratulations to the following students who 
received our “Reach for the Stars” Gold Star 
Award and badge: 
 
 
K-2 Grace (2C)  
For being a thoughtful 
and responsible class 
member.  
Grace’s positivity is 
valued!  
 
 
 
 
 
3-6 Hezekiah (4V) 
For being a kind, friendly 
and inclusive member of 
GNPS. Hezekiah goes 
above beyond for his 
friends and peers.   
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Riverina Soccer 
Congratulations 
to Elijah who has 
been selected in 
the Riverina 
Soccer team. 
Elijah will now 
compete at the 
NSWPSSA Soccer 
carnival in Ballina 
in August. 
 
 
 

 
Sussan Ley Visit 
Yesterday, our Stage 3 students were lucky to 
have a visit from The Hon. Sussan Ley Federal 
Member for Farrer. This was a wonderful and 
engaging experience for our Stage 3 students in 
the lead up to their Canberra Excursion next 
week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates To Remember 
Fri 4 April 
 

Tues 8 April 
 
Wed 9 April  
Thurs 10 April 
Fri 11 April 
 
 

Netball Gala Day  
K-2 Assembly – No assembly 
3-6 Assembly – 3-6 Behaviour Awards 
Stage 3 Excursion to Canberra 
Stage 3 Excursion to Canberra 
Last day of Term 1  
Stage 3 Excursion to Canberra 
K-2 Easter Hat Parade  
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Cross Country 
Our School Cross Country was held last 
Wednesday. It was a fantastic day with all 
students showing outstanding behaviour, 
participation and sportsmanship on the day. 
Congratulations to Boonah, the winning house 
and to the age champions: 

• 8/9 Boy – Zavier  

• 8/9 Girl – Vanna  

• 10 Boy – Blair  

• 10 Girl – Georgia  

• 11 Boy – Hayden   

• 11 Girl – Kadie  

• 12/13 Boy – Cowen 

• 12/13 Girl – Lylah  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I would like to thank the parents who helped on 
the day. Please see back page for more results 
from the cross country. The Griffith Zone Cross 
Country will be held on Monday 26 May.  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Bandlink 
Yesterday, 15 musicians from GNPS participated 
in the Bandlink workshop. It was truly an 
inspiring day filled with creativity, learning and 
collaboration. Thank you to Mrs Good for 
supervising the students. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Attendance  
Congratulations to Year 2 & Year 3 who had 97% 
attendance for Week 9. They were closely 
followed by Kindergarten with 95%. Keep up the 
great work. Year 2 & 3 will receive extra play as 
their reward for great attendance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Griffith North Mic’d Up – Episode 7 

This episode is about ‘Office Helpers’ and is 
brought to you by Kenzie, Jaydon, Judd, Kaidan 
& Phoebe. 
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGZIaxtR0A/aWjV1CBlZlen1Mmg3jUdGA/view?utm_content=DAGZIaxtR0

A&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=hd433a1325d  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Assembly Awards  -  Term 1 Week 9 

 

3MG Darcy, Yanna  
3A Torren, Elise  
4V Bonnie, Chevy 
4S Ali, Bonnie  
4/5H Elizabeth, Jayden  
5J Dre, Charlie  
5/6P Kenzie, Lucas  
6H Lylah, Jordan  
6W Lincoln, Sophie  
Italian  Allie, Sierra  

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGZIaxtR0A/aWjV1CBlZlen1Mmg3jUdGA/view?utm_content=DAGZIaxtR0A&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=hd433a1325d
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGZIaxtR0A/aWjV1CBlZlen1Mmg3jUdGA/view?utm_content=DAGZIaxtR0A&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=hd433a1325d
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PBL Reward Tickets 
Congratulations to the following students who 
were drawn out of the PBL Reward Ticket box for 
following school expectations: 
 

• Imogen  
• Milla  
• Demi  
• Poppy  
• Jock  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
P&C Easter Raffle 
P&C will be holding an Easter raffle.  Tickets 
have been sent home today.  

• $1 each 

• 20 tickets per book (using both sides of 

the ticket) 

• Tickets and money to be returned by 

Tuesday 8 April  

• Drawn at the K-2 Easter Hat Parade on 

Friday 11 April 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Sport News  
Rugby Union Results 
Yesterday, we had a 3/4 and 5/6 team competing 
in the MIA Rugby Union Gala Day in Leeton. It 
was a great day and both teams were successful 
in qualifying for the finals in Wagga on Tuesday 
7 May. Thank you to Mr Hanneman and Mrs 
Pandolfo for supervising and to all parents who 
assisted with transporting students to and from 
Leeton. 
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The Zone Cross Country will be held on Monday 
26 May at Lake Wyangan.  The top six students 
from each age group will represent GNPS at the 
Zone Cross Country Carnival.   
 
8/9 Years Girls 
Vanna, Yanna, Holli, Tyler, Laura , Aliana  
 
8/9 Years Boys 
Zavier, Bill, Torren, Francisco, Zaidan, Darcy  
 
10 Years Girls  
Georgia, Sophie, Arli, Georgia, Joanie, Pearl 
 
10 Years Boys 
Blair, Oscar, Chevy, Charlie, Hayden, Ashton  
 
11 Years Girls  
Kadie, Mila, Gaby, Eleni, Jessabel, Kenzie  
 
11 Years Boys  
Hayden, Riley, Zayne, Dre, Jack, Blayze  
 
12 Years Girls 
Lylah, Amelie, Charlotte, Celine, Millie, Sophie 

 
12 Years Boys 
Cowen, Heath, Ben, Elijah , Connor, Jack 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Netball Gala Day 
This Friday, GNPS will have two teams 
participating in the Netball Gala Day.  We would 
like to wish both teams every success for their 
games.  Thank you to Mrs Adams for coaching 
and supervising the teams.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


